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The “Valuation for Mergers and Acquisitions” full-day training course was successfully held by IACVA Hong Kong Chapter 
on 29th April 2017 in Hong Kong. Our distinguished speaker, Mr. William Hanlin, President & CEO of IACVA, shared his 
extensive business valuation experience in Mergers & Acquisitions and explored the differences between a Quality of Earnings 
report and a regular valuation report. Actual transactions were reviewed and views were freely exchanged to familiarise 
attendee with the related valuation practice. We truly appreciate the participation of all parties and look forward to holding 
more training course for our members in future. For further inquiries, please contact Ms. Tracy Tam at tracy.tam@iacvahk.org.
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